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Blaire House of Milford
20 Claflin Street, Milford, MA 01757

Tel: 508.473.1272 • Fax: 508.634.3943
www.elderservices.com

DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Kyle Romano	 3500
Director of Nursing: Jennifer Capuzziello	 3541
Activities Director: Michael Croteau	 3519
Social Services: Paula Vician	 3590
Human Resources Director: Al Spittler	 3506
Business Office Manager: Cheryl Vignone	 3508
Plant Manager: Jeanne Coughlin	 3503
Food Services Director: Nick Hadges	 3502
Housekeeping/Laundry: Jeanne Coughlin	 3504
Blaire House of Milford is family owned and operated within an integrated care community, including: 
sub-acute rehabilitation, skilled nursing, adult day health, home care and senior transportation.  
As your needs change over time, we can provide the service necessary.

5
STARSTARSTAR

RATING

Blaire House of Milford is proud to announce that we have received a  

5-Star “Highest” Rating 
from the Federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services

for overall performance and quality measures in Skilled Nursing care.

The residents at Blaire House of Milford 
are ready for summer! Our activities staff 
has taken the residents outside to the 
patio on several occasions to enjoy the 
beautiful weather. While outside, the 
residents have enjoyed reminiscing and 
singing along to some of their favorite 
songs. On Wednesday, June 12th, the 
residents enjoyed a wonderful program 
with Animal World. Matt the animal expert 
brought in a wide variety of animals for 
the residents to observe including a frog, 
snake, and a small marsupial creature that 
resembled a kangaroo.
Sunday, June 16th was a day for the dads 
as we hosted an afternoon dessert social 
with some musical entertainment in honor 
of Father’s Day. Wednesday, June 19th was 
the first of many cookouts for our residents 
this summer. With August right around 
the corner, everyone is looking forward 
to spending more time outdoors and 
hearing some of their favorite entertainers, 
including Kalifornia Karl Detken.

At our most recent cookout, Blanche Beaudoin enjoys 
a cheeseburger and macaroni salad.

Linda Valerio enjoying a hot dog at our most  
recent cookout.

Resident Suzanne Wise holding a 
small animal from the marsupial 
family with some help from Matt, our 
expert from Animal World.

The residents 
shared a few 
laughs after the 
frog decided  
to stick on  
Matt’s face.

Sizzling Summer Cookouts
On Wednesday, July 10th, the residents of Blaire 
House enjoyed their second cookout of the 
summer on the patio! Everyone who attended 
enjoyed some good old American cookout food. 
The menu included hot dogs, hamburgers, 
cheeseburgers, macaroni salad, coleslaw, and 
some delicious watermelon for dessert. The 
weather was nice, as it turned out to be mostly 
sunny with temperatures in the mid 80s.

The residents are looking forward to enjoying 
the rest of summer. There are additional 
cookouts planned, with the next one being 
August 7th. Our folks are also looking forward 
to the upcoming ice cream socials as well as our 
musical entertainment. Some of their favorite 
entertainers include Kalifornia Karl, Alexandria 
Bianco, and John Kelly, who just recently began 
singing at Blaire House. We look forward 
to more good times throughout the rest of  
the summer. 

RESIDENTS’ OUTINGS:
Please see monthly Activity Calendar


